
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

April 28, 2025 

To the Mayor and City Commission of Pompano Beach: 

On behalf of the Greater Pompano Beach Chamber of Commerce, I am pleased to offer our 

strong support for the proposed Jellyfish Museum project and respectfully encourage the 

City Commission to move this initiative forward. 

The Jellyfish Museum represents an innovative addition to Pompano Beach's vibrant 

community. This project brings a fresh, interactive attraction that complements our city's 

reputation as a destination known for its beautiful waterfront, lively entertainment options, 

and family-friendly atmosphere. Its marine theme will not only enhance our tourism 

offerings but also create a unique indoor experience that appeals to visitors of all ages, 

regardless of weather conditions. 

We believe the museum will contribute significantly to the economic vitality of the Fishing 

Village and surrounding businesses by attracting more visitors, extending their stays, and 

increasing engagement within the area. Moreover, its educational component, 

emphasizing marine life, environmental stewardship, and sustainability which offers 

important enrichment opportunities for local schools and youth programs. 

As eco-tourism continues to grow, projects like the Jellyfish Museum strengthen Pompano 

Beach's positioning as a forward-thinking, progressive community that values education, 

innovation, and accessibility. 

The Chamber enthusiastically supports this vision and urges the City Commission to 

approve the zoning changes necessary to bring this project to life. We are confident it will 

serve as a lasting asset to our community and contribute to Pompano Beach's ongoing 

success. 

Sincerely, � 

Ev�� 
President/CEO 

Greater Pompano Beach Chamber of Commerce also serving Margate and Lighthouse Point 

50 N.E. 26th Ave., Suite 401, Pompano Beach, FL 33062 


